
 
   
 

 
May 1, 2025 
 
TO:  Members of the Public Safety & Welfare Committee 

 

The following has made an amendment to their Special Event Permit: 

 
Watertown Farmers Market from the Watertown Main Street Program to be held on Tuesdays 
from May 6, 2025 – October 28, 2025.  
 
Amendment includes the closing of Ann Street. 
 

There are no estimated extraordinary charges from any city departments – Barricades being 
stored at the park and placed each week by event staff.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Megan Dunneisen, City Clerk  
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